
Date: October 27, 2023
RE: Exception Letter

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves to notify you that SUMURI, LLC is excepted from
registration as a corporation in the State of Ohio. SUMURI meets the
exception found in Ohio Rev. Code § 1703.02 for such registration, as
It engages solely in interstate commerce in the State of Ohio.

Best regards,

Ailyn Whalen
President and Co-Founder
SUMURI LLC


